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Subject: xoserve- Project Nexus Industry event 26 November 
 
Dear colleague 

I am pleased to advise you that the next Project Nexus Industry event will be 

held at the Holiday Inn, Homer Road Solihull on 26th November.  More 
information including the outline agenda will be sent out in due course.  In the 
meantime if you wish to attend, please email your details to 
xoserve.Projectnexus@xoserve.com. 

I would also remind you that the closing date for responses to the Stage 2 Project 

Nexus Consultation Document is Friday 3rd October. 

All responses should be sent to xoserve.projectnexus@xoserve.com. 

Kind regards 

Graham Frankland 

Customer Manager 
xoserve 


